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FEDERAL ENDANGERED SPECIES ACT 
38TH BIRTHDAY
Arkansas Environmental, Energy, and Water Law Blog

12/30/2011Author: Walter G. Wright The Endangered Species Act recently celebrated its 38th birthday. 
The national environmental group Defenders of Wildlife has an interesting discussion of the statute on its 
blog. The discussion includes various statistics regarding the retention of various species. A link to the blog 
post can be found below. http://www.defendersblog.org/
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